
Dear parents/carers, 

  

Following on from our previous communication, we regret to inform you that we have had to make 

the difficult decision to continue to keep the school kitchen closed for a further fortnight.  

Unfortunately, following The Pantry alerting us to an electrical issue in the kitchen, we swiftly carried 

out further investigations which have subsequently led us to involve further agencies including pest 

control.  As such we are unable to reopen the kitchen until all agencies involved have signed off the 

relevant safety assurances.  

  

TMA and The Pantry’s priority is the health and safety of our children and staff.   

We are acutely aware of the inconvenience this has caused and continues to do so. Please be 

assured that we are doing absolutely everything we can to resolve the issue, with a view to providing 

hot meals once again at TMA when it is safe to do so.  Any meals booked for the next 2 weeks will be 

refunded directly from The Pantry. 

  

Please continue to provide your child with a packed lunch until further notice. 

  

If you are in receipt of Free school meals, please continue to book via The Pantry’s app so they can 
cater for your child, or you will be contacted to bring in a packed lunch. 

  

Kind Regards 

  

TMA, IFTL and The Pantry 


